
Special Notes: 
 

1. There is open enrollment from September through December 

during the current school year. New students are not admitted after 

January 1. 

2. This is a peanut-free school. No peanuts or peanut related products 

will be served. 

3. The school provides a child with a learning experience in a 

Christian setting. Many opportunities are found to talk about God’s 

love and what God has given us. 

4. The school is NOT a daycare center. It is a learning experience that 

involves parents as well as children.  

5. The school has dedicated teachers willing to give extra time and 

energy to make it a superior experience for your child.  

6. Opportunity is provided within first months of preschool for 

teachers and parents to evaluate the child’s adjustment to the 

school situation.  

7. There is opportunity for parents and teachers to meet and evaluate 

the student program throughout the year.  

8. For your safety students must be brought into the classroom each 

session and picked up in the classroom after each session by 

parents or designated person. Upon arrival, parent/guardian signs 

child in and indicates name/phone of designed person who will 

pick up the child that day.  

9. For safety sake have children wear comfortable play clothes such 

as slacks or jeans and rubber-soled shoes.  

10. If the child has a disability, please request a special meeting 

with the teacher before school begins.  
 
  


